Worksheet 5: "The Simpsons"

Before Reading

 Lee la pregunta y escribe tu o tus respuestas seleccionándola(s) de la lista. Puedes agregar otras. How do you spend your free time?

Watching TV.	Reading.
Listening to music.	Studying.
Talking to friends.	Sleeping.

Reading

Those damned yanks the Simpsons.

The Simpson have made a massive impact on popular culture. Everywhere you go, you find Simpsons stuff for sale. In 2000 The Simpsons received their own star on the Hollywood walk of fame.

It was created in 1987, as a 30- second cartoon. In 1990 The Simpsons appeared as a half- hour weekly series. "The Simpsons isn't just an ordinary cartoon for kids", says its creator, Matt Groening.

Who are the Simpsons?

Homer: He is the father of the family and he loves television, donuts and his sofa. He's not always very supportive and understanding, but he's got a heart of gold. Homer Simpson was abandoned by his hippy mother and raised by his father.

Marge: Marge is the mother, and the family's support system. She goes a little crazy from time to time but she's soon happy again. Marge is a tough lady and an ex-police officer as well.

Bart: He's ten and the oldest of the Simpson children. Bart's a troublemaker who likes photographing himself naked.

Lisa: She's the most intelligent of the Simpson family although she's only eight years old. She dreams of going to college and becoming the President of the United States. She likes reading and playing the saxophone.

Maggie: Baby Maggie hasn't said one word in the history of the programme. However, at the age of one, she did shoot the evil Mr. Burns for trying to steal her lollipop (Mr. Burns is the owner of the nuclear power plant where Homer works).

People who defend The Simpsons say that the show has an affirmative side. Paul Cantor (University of Virginia) says that the show promotes traditional family values, such as devotion, love and respect.

(Adapted from: English Magazine, vol. 3)

2.	2. Lee rápidamente el texto y une con una línea el personaje con el tema correspondiente:				
	Homer	Pictures.			
	Lisa	Music.			
	Bart	Entertainments.			
3.	Escribe Verdadero o Falso de acuerdo al texto. Justifica las afirmaciones falsas con información del texto:				
	a Homer likes reading.				
	b Lisa is the oldest of the Simpsons.				
	c Lisa plays instruments.				
	d Maggie is a troublemaker.				
	e Paul Cantor says that the show promotes traditional family values.				
	fThe Simpsons was created in 1990.				
	g Marge loves tel	evision.			
4.	Responde en inglés de	Responde en inglés de acuerdo al texto:			
	a. Who prefers to play	y the saxophone?			
	b. Who prefers to watch television?				
c. What instruments does Lisa play?					

After Reading

. Completa las oraciones con una de las palabras en paréntesis		
a. Homerto watch television. (like/likes)		
b. Homerin a nuclear power plant. (work/works)		
c. Margeher children. (love/loves)		
d. Lisato play the saxophone. (like/likes)		
Completa estas oraciones acerca de ti mismo/a. In my free time I I like toin my free time. I don't likein my free time.		